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I moved here from Missouri 15 years ago and when I lived in Missouri I rarely voted 

because I couldn't get off work to go stand in the long lines to vote in person, and 

when I was able to get the time off, I rarely knew what I was voting for. Mail-in voting 

not only makes it easy to make your voice heard, but the informational pamphlet that 

comes with the ballot ensures that I can make an informed choice in my voting. 

Unless this hearing is also about making Voting Day a federal holiday that allows 

people to not have to choose between voting and work, then I think it's a no-brainer 

to keep mail-in voting as an option. The only thing removing it will do is decrease 

voter turnout. 


